

## Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancello Mary Lou D. Ortiz



\*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.



Dear DFA employees,

The Division of Finance and Administration recognizes the contributions of every employee and team to the overall mission and strategic plan of the university. It is my honor and pleasure to introduce the <u>nominees</u> of DFA's Employee Recognition Program for the period of April 1 through June 30, 2023.

Team members were nominated by their colleagues, coworkers, and managers and supervisors for their great work in the categories CARE, IDEA, SAFE, and TEAM. All nominees received a digital certificate of recognition and are featured online.

Please join me in congratulating our coworkers and celebrating their achievements!

Thank you to all who took the time to submit a nomination. I encourage everyone to participate in DFA's Employee Recognition Program by <u>nominating</u> a peer, coworker, or team for recognition by September 30 for the current cycle.

If you have any questions or feedback about DFA's employee recognition program, please send an email to <a href="withuForU@uci.edu"><u>WithuForU@uci.edu</u></a>.

Mary Lou D. Ortiz Chief Financial Officer Vice Chancellor, Finance and Administration

**UCI** Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025